

KANSAS AGRICULTURE AND RURAL LEADERSHIP

KARL, INC.

216 Call Hall Manhattan, KS 66506-1604 785-532-6300

785-532-7036 FAX E-MAIL: karlinc@ksu.edu

November 12, 2001

The Honorable Judge Tom Webb,

District Magistrate

Box 517

Sublette KS 67877

Dear Judge Webb:

Thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to assist us in training the participants of the KARL Program. Great learning experiences are measured by the people that share their experiences, insight, philosophies and values.

We wanted you to know that your contribution added greatly to the success of the session and seminar. One participant said, "Judge Webb is probably the best speaker I have ever heard. I hope to carry his message with me for as long as I live".

As the class members emerged from the evening it is easy to observe their energy, their analytical skills and their growth as leaders.

Thank you again for your support. We trust that we will be working with you again in the future.

Sincerely.

Jack W. Lindquist

President

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Beth Land,, Chair Cedar Vale (620)758-2523

Jay Armstrong, Vice Chair Muscotah, (785)872-3762

Allen Hurley, Secretary Republic (785)361-4541

Warren Weibert, Treasurer, Oberlin ((785)475-2212

Randall Anderes, Manhattan

Gary Cotterill, Chanute

Bob Daniels, Valley Center

Vance Ehmke, Healy

Jon Ferguson, Kensington

Martie Floyd, Johnson

Sheila Frahm, Colby

Phil Gjerstad, Dodge City

Clare Gustin, Hays

Jason Hildebrand, Stafford

Steve Irsik, Ingalls

Bob Nattier, Newton

Ted Wary, Columbus

EX OFFICIO MEMBERS

Senator Janis Lee Senator Steve Morris Sec. of Ag. Jamie Clover Adams Dr. Marc Johnson Dr. Barry Flinchbaugh Ken Wood, Past Chairman

PROFESSIONAL STAFF

Jack W. Lindquist, President Jennifer Bitsie, Office Specialist

http://www.oznet.ksu.edu/karl

LEARN FROM YESTERDAY LIVE FOR TODAY DREAM FOR TOMORROW